
Driffield Junior School 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 
 
Year 5 have been invited to attend a Science Taster morning at Driffield School.  
 
The aim of the visits is to give the children an insight into what science is like at secondary 
school. 
 
The dates of the visits are: 
 
5B and 5N - Tuesday 10th July  
5I and 5W – Wednesday 11th July 
 
The children will be back at Driffield Junior School in time for lunch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs J Broadbent 
Y5 Co-ordinator 
 


